Palgrave House Tenants and Residents Association C/O 10 Palgrave House Fleet Road London NW3 2QJ

16 March 2015

To: Planning and Built Environment London Borough of Camden

For the attention of: Michael Cassidy, Planning Officer planning@camden.gov.uk Michael.cassidy@camden.gov.uk

Ref:-Planning Application: 2014/6903/P Proposed development at: 32 Lawn Road London NW3 2XU

Dear Sir / Madam,

Comments and Proposals, Ref: Planning Application 2014/6903/P

We have reviewed the revised drawings (27 February 2015) and consider that the revised proposals are very much in line with the previous version of the design, and regarding the overall issues of the design and the development. We do not have any objections arising from the latest revisions, and we therefore refer you again to our letter of 19th December 2014, in which the TRA's views about the proposals are set out.

Yours sincerely,

Rosaleen Owens.

Chair - Palgrave House Tenants and Residents Association.